
It is not appropriate to place the burden for mandated water use reduction solely on residential 

users. All across the board percentage use reductions need to be over all sectors: agriculture, 

commercial, industrial, oil (fracking), etc. Cutting residential use alone will not make a 

significant savings of water for future use and it creates the perception of residential users as 

second class citizens. It is unfair and will not do anything significant to solve the water shortage. 

 

 


